
WBPOA Community Meeting Minutes July 15, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order 10am at Bayshore by Linda Lockyer. 

 

1. Donation of $1,000 by WBPOA and $1,000 by WBPOA History Committee presented to 

GBGH Foundation Executive Director for the purchase of an MRI machine. Nicole 

thanked the membership for the generous donation which will be matched by the 

Masonic Lodge. 

2. Guest speaker: Mayor of the Township of Tiny David Evans spoke outlining his vision for 

Tiny and answered questions from the members. 

3. Lynn Bradshaw spoke about the phrag digs, scheduled for July 16 and August 28. 

4. Lisa Bugler spoke about the CPR course being offered to Woodland Beach residents by 

the WBPOA. She introduced Dana Bradshaw, the CPR instructor. Dana explained the 

course and gave an update on water safety protocols.  

5. Updates: Linda Lockyer gave the following updates.  

            *WBPOA Board of Directors has been investigating the possibility of        purchasing a 

defibrillator to be located at the beach 

            *Woodland Park has recently had repairs and improvements made by Tiny. The Board 

of Directors and the History Committee have been in contact with the Public Works department 

enquiring about purchasing benches, trees or funding built in benches in the look outs. 

             * FoTTSA: There has been a settlement in the Save our Water battle. FoTTSA is still 

fighting expansion of the pit. Linda noted there is an excellent article in the Tiny Cottager . 

              *Oak Wilt: Linda asked that everyone keep an eye out for this. Any tree service should 

be disinfecting their tools. Firwood should not be moved from area to area. 

              * The history website is still available to view. Woodland100.com 

              *Linda opened the floor to discussion of feedback from the membership. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 12:04pm 

Next Meeting September 2, 2023, 10am at Bayshore 

 

 

 


